
        

 

 

 

 

Welcome to iCEER’13 and to Marrakech! 

It is my real pleasure to welcome you on my behalf and on that of the National Higher School of 

Information Technology (ENSIAS), Rabat, Morocco to the International Conference on Engineering 

Education and Research that will take place in the very famous and the top 10 world touristic 

attractions Moroccan city of Marrakesh or Marrakech.  

iCEER’13 will take place in the very famous city of Marrakesh which considered to be among the top 

ten world destinations according to a recent survey.  

I am quite confident that you will enjoy the excellent technical and social program of iCEER’13 and 

wonderful environment and scenes of Marrakesh. 

I look forwards to meeting you in iCEER’13. 
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Prof. Mohamed Essaaidi 

ENSIAS, Director 
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